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First aid evening 

Please can I remind you about the proposed first aid evening for this term. Currently we only have about six parents 

who have shown an interest in this, which unfortunately is not enough to book the trainer. It would be approximately 

2/2.5 hours 7-9ish pm and the trainer will concentrate on the common ailments/accidents and their treatments that 

occur with young children both at home and outside. It will be an informative and fun evening. If you interested, 

please can you let me know as soon as possible. 

Ladies Pamper Night 

We hope you have all booked the date in your diaries and are looking forward to our ladies evening. There are a 

variety of treatments to book and stalls to browse. Attached to your newsletter are 5 strips of raffle tickets for 

the evening. Tickets are £1 a strip and there will be some great prizes. Please return your tickets with the money by 

Tuesday 26th February. We would also love any samples or miniature ladies pampering products that you no longer 

need. Could these also be brought into nursery by Tuesday 26th February. Tickets will be on sale from Monday 4th 

February and the booking sheets for treatments will be available at the nursery from Monday 11th February. 

Tickets £5 including a goodie bag. 

Come on ladies treat your selves to a little luxury. 
The Duckling May Day Celebrations 

Please book another date in your diaries Our Family Duckling May Day Celebration is on Sunday 12th May. The children 

will be performing some traditional May Day activities for you all and I am sure they will be an absolute delight. We 

have organised our family days for the past 5/6 years and they have always been a huge success and great fun. More 

information will follow in the next newsletter. 

Pots and pans 

mud mud glorious mud. 
Do you have any old unwanted pots, pans, baking trays, bun tins and/or kitchen utensils for our mud kitchen as the 

ones we have now really have seen better days. We have just ordered a water barrel with a tap for the area to allow 

the children to collect their own water for their wonderful mud pies and culinary creations. The children really love 

the mud kitchen and your help with donations will make it a much better learning and fun experience for them. 

Comic Relief 

We will be supporting comic relief again this year.  Our activities will take part during the week beginning 11th March. 

Further details after half term.  

Duckling Summer Holiday Club 

Due to popular demand the Duckling summer holiday club returns again this summer. We know some parents are 

already trying to organise their childcare throughout the summer break, which is why we have confirmed the dates 

early. They are the week beginning 12th August and the week beginning 19th August. This is for Duckling children, 

siblings and school children. Posters and flyers will be distributed after half term however we are taking bookings 

from today. Please come and see me if you require more information. 

Friends of Ducklings 

Ladies night preparation evening is on Tuesday 26th February. Come and join us. 

Mrs Homer 


